

## MIDWEST ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION OF THE DEAF, INC.

Date: December 5th, 2020

To: MAAD Club Members & Past Presidents

From: MAAD Executive Board

Subject: 2021 Basketball Announcement

Hello,

Due to the surging of COVID19 in our midwest states, strict guidelines/bans from CDC, federal, state, and local governments, MAAD has unanimously agreed to cancel our 2021 MAAD basketball tournament and meetings.

While we wish to keep MAAD tournaments going. There is a lack of gym availability that will allow fans to enter, and the number one reason that we feel is staying healthy and staying safe is the top priority for all of you as well as for us.

For the 2022 basketball tournament, we are looking for clubs to host so if your club is interested in hosting. Please get in touch with Kiley Peterson, MAAD Secretary and she'll send you the appropriate forms.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Kiley Peterson, MAAD Secretary directly in a separate email. Stay well!

MAAD Board Charles Trumble, President Amy Thompson, Vice President Kiley Peterson, Secretary Marti Herman, Treasurer Mack Weyers, Board Delegate at Large Greg Petersen, Tournament Director